
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, Jean Schultz 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, January 24, 2022 8:49 AM 
'Jean Schultz' 

Consumer Contact 
RE: Objection to EU proposal for sewers - Palm Island 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/24/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00642-2022 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20200226, 
and the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 

850.413.6656 

From: Jean Schultz <themumma2@aol.com> 

Sent: Sunday, January 23, 2022 10:05 AM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Objection to EU proposal for sewers - Palm Island 

I would like to formally record my OBJECTION to the EU proposal for Palm Island sewers. 

Please DENY the Application for Original Certificate of Authorization for this proposed central sewer 
systemmon Palm Island. 

A sewer system should be publicly administered - not contracted to a private entity with no practical 
technical experience in that field. 

I am also concerned about the financial stability and historical business track record of the principals who are 
requesting the application. 

Abdicating to a private entity makes it far less likely that fair and equitable rates/charges would be guaranteed 
for the residents of Palm Island. We already have too many unchecked monopolies. 

Thank you for your time. 

Jean Schultz 
80 Palm Dr 
Placida, FL 33946 
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Sent from the all new AOL app for iOS 




